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Hello,
 
I am writing to tell you that there has been a rise in dangerous activities at this park: 4911
Dawson St Burnaby V5C0E9

The incidents are:

Homeless people doing drugs, doing needles in front of children during the daylight
Setting up camp, taking space at the park where people go to walk their dogs, do picnic,
and children play
Using shopping cards to carry in and out what seems to be stolen goods
Screaming at local neighbours during night time, and having escalated situations

We have already contacted the non-emergency police, the bylaw officers, and the shelter
for help but no action or steps have been taken to fix this issue.
 
We are concerned about our safety especially for those that live nearby (right across the
street).
 
This is somewhat related to the shelter being built nearby: Progressive Housing Society
at 2294 Douglas Road, Burnaby. The housing has attracted dangerous activities in the
nearby neighborhood.
 
We would like this problem to be solved as soon as possible since it has made the area more
dangerous for the people living here. 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Vinh
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